Dear Helen

I enclose a petition relating to the Licencing Applications relating to Henry Cort Community College, with which I concur.

- You will be aware of the relatively narrow streets in the approach to Henry Cort and residents do not want the increase of traffic especially in evenings and weekend.
- Because of the nature of the area, there are many older residents for whom the amplified music till 23.00 would be unacceptable in this quiet residential area.
- 3. There is an issue of public order. Who will police the inevitably noisy activity both during and after the events? Who will prevent outsiders coming in to the 'bar'. Who will ensure that the parking at the FBC Community Centre adjacent to Henry Cort, will be kept available to users of the Community Centre?

Peter

Cllr Peter Davies Fareham North West

Man

Received with 65 supporting names/addresses/ signatures.

Department of 0 8 MAY 2017

Community

Received Democratic Services O8 May 2017.